To: Fifth Grade Honor Band Students and Parents

From: Mrs. Lorance
Subject: November Notice
Date: November 1, 2016
Hi Everyone,

Rehearsals are going well! I am pleased with the work ethic and dedication I see so far. Please make sure all students are prepared for rehearsals with all of their music and instruments and by preparing the listed sections of music on the rehearsal schedule. The rehearsal schedule for November is now posted.  A reminder, all notices are available on both google classroom and my website is: http://www.norwood.k12.ma.us/sites/elorance/.
In the event you arrive past 3:15 and the door is locked, ring the doorbell at the front door. If a faculty member or custodian is around they will be able to let you in. If no one responds you will need to call or text my cell phone (617)838-5931. In order to avoid disruptions to rehearsal time we ask you please arrive on time. Students should not be going home after school. They should be coming straight from their school to the Prescott without delay.
In the event that your child needs to leave early, either Mr. Smith or I will walk them to the front door at the appropriate time. Please provide that information to me in writing at least one week before the conflict. In the event of an emergency and you need to pick up your child please call or text my cell phone and we will make arrangements. This number should be used for emergency purposes only. Please try to avoid having doctor’s or dentist appointments during rehearsal time. 
At the end of rehearsal, please make sure you get in the que to pick up your children. I know it’s a long line but I will move through it as quickly as possible. Please do not try to come in to rehearsal to pick up your child. These guidelines are in place for the safety of the children. Please understand that this is a large group and as soon as we finish cleaning up I will walk the students out the front door for dismissal. We may not walk out the door at 4:45 but it will be as close as possible. As we get closer to concerts I will invite you all to sit in and listen at rehearsals.  If you are not receiving my emails please let me know asap. I have sent out 2 so far. If you didn’t get them let me know.
Thank you so much for your dedication and cooperation with this group. These kids are fantastic and I’m sure you are all going to be amazed by the quality of sound they are producing. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at any time.

Thanks,

Elana Lorance, Director

elorance@norwood.k12.ma.us
